
 

Saturday 13th June      Hello everyone!  

I have been back in school again this week but  

it is very different without all of you there. As 

the weather this week has been a bit rainy, my son Fin has 

started  building a town in lego. At the moment there is just a building 

site but he loves lego and this is keeping him busy! I hope you are all 

ok. I’ll write again soon. 

Love, Mrs Rushbrook x 

 

 

 


